
 

 
Disclaimer 
 

This website is published by Coffee Regional Medical Center. The information on each page is 

intended to educate individuals about subjects pertinent to their health. It is not intended to 

provide medical advice or to be a substitute for consultation with a personal physician. 

If you have a life- or limb-threatening emergency, please call 911 or your local emergency 

response unit. 

Some doctors on the medical staffs practice independently and are not employees or agents of 

Coffee Regional Medical Center or its affiliated entities. 

https://www.texashealth.org/About-Texas-Health/Disclaimer

